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TO:  Distribution List Below, Public Posting 
 
FROM: Daniel E. O’Callaghan, Chairman 
 
RE:  Niagara Falls Water Board Special Meeting –  
  December 11, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
 
On December 11, 2017 at 5:00 p.m., the Niagara Falls Water Board will 

conduct a Special Meeting at The Michael C. O’Laughlin Municipal Water 

Plant, 5815 Buffalo Ave, Niagara Falls, NY 14304.  The purpose of the 

Special Meeting will be further proceedings, including votes, on the 

Water Board’s proposed 2018 budget, rates, fees, and other charges.  The 

Water Board’s December 2017 work session will immediately follow. 

 

For further information, contact Erika Schroeder, eschroeder@nfwb.org. 
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